
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 2/04/2024 11:09:03 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

02/04/2024

MR Les Blake
ST
NSW

RE: PEX2024/0002 - 10 - 12 Dee Why Parade DEE WHY NSW 2099

I would like to lodge my support for the much needed expansion of the Oceangrove complex.




